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Greetings in the Name of Jesus Christ, our Lord! 

Linda and I are still having Bible study with the Mexican people on Zoom every Tuesday and Thurs-

day night.  We also sent videos of us sharing the daily devotions on Facebook and WhatsApp. 

Please. pray for the pastors’ and missionaries’ perseverance in Mexico.  Also, pray that the Lord will 

grant them wisdom in the work when they don’t know what to do about the situation.  Help them to 

make wise decisions that will keep them safe, and promote the gospel. “Pray in the Spirit at all 

times with all kinds of prayers, asking for everything you need. To do this you must always be ready 

and never give up. Always pray for all God’s people.” Ephesians 6:18 

We wish to thank you for your continuous supports in donations and prayers.  God richly bless you! 

Eugene & Linda 
 

Pastores Mario and Yanet,, Jujulta, Mexico 

Hello 

We have more than 25 people attending our worship service at our home on 

Sundays.  My two deaf brothers, Edgar and Samuel, are teaching the men’s 

group the word of God on Zoom on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. We continue 

to each the Bible on Fridays on Zoom in our church.  Glory to God!  Now we 

just bought a new Apple laptop.  We want to thank you for donation.  God bless 

you.  Please keep praying for us and our people in Mexico. 
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Pastor Eder and Lorena Campuzaño Salinas, Durango, Mexico (Pastor Yanet’s brother) 

Greetings, 

We are thankful to God for the growth of our online church and the classes 

we teach each week.  At this time, we are working in three cities, Chihua-

hua, Durango and Torreon.  For our Sunday teachings, we have just com-

pleted the book of Genesis and have started Exodus.  We began the year 

learning about the important characters in the Old Testament, Adam and 

Eve, Noah, Abraham, Jacob, and Joseph. During the week we are teaching 

classes on assurance.  Topics include salvation, prayer, victory over sin, 

forgiveness, and guidance.  We believe teaching on these subjects will help our congregation to 

mature and strengthen their faith in Jesus Christ.  

I have been mentored by a hearing missionary named Howard who lives in California on online.  

I’m thankful to God for him who is faithful in helping me grow in knowledge of the Bible so that I 

can be prepared to teach others.   

Two months ago, I suffered a kidney stone in a difficult place that needed immediate removal.  I 

returned back to Cuernavaca to have the surgery and remained there for my recovery.  I am very 

thankful for your prayers and I seem to be healing well.  Thank you for your support.  Bless you! 
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